


During July- September this year, 
Leeds will be hosting it’s very 

own bear hunt!



Our Showreel - YouTube

The bears are provided by a company called Wild in Art. 
Here is a bit about what they do.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=AEmcIwReUMk&t=11s


The bears in Leeds are a way to raise 
money for Leeds Children’s Hospital. The 

money raised will be spent on new 
equipment, games, furniture and lots of other 

things to life more comfortable for very 
poorly children.



As a school we have adopted our very own 
bear cub! (Keep your eyes peeled for our 

beary exciting fundraisers later in the year!)

At the moment our 
bear cub is very 
plain. He needs 
someone to jazz him 
up!
That’s where you 
come in…



This week I will be sending this design 
template to your teachers. If you would like 
to design a bear cub over the holidays you 
need to ask your teacher for the template.

These must come back on Tuesday 21st Feb at 
the latest. 



Be as creative as possible!


